
Name: 

Luc Roberge, P.Eng., FEC 

Employer and position: 

Retired September 2021 

Degree, school attended, year of graduation: 

Bachelor of Science, Mechanical 

Engineering, Queen’s University (1985) 

Employment history: 

Engineering Superintendent - MacMillan Bloedel Ltd. 

Capital Manager / Maintenance Engineer – Weyerhaeuser Co. 

Ontario Power Generation - Sr. Manager – Special Projects 

Participation on PEO Council, committee/task force, chapters: 

- 17 years participation in the Chapter movement with the Algoma, 

North Bay, Kapuskasing-Porcupine Chapters 

- Chair, Kapuskasing-Porcupine Chapter (2019) 

- PEO Chapter Leaders Conference organizing Committee 

- Chair, North Bay Chapter (2012-2014) 

- Inducted to PEO Order of Honor - Member (2019) 

- Northern Regional Councilor (2020-2022) 

- Regional Councilor Committee  

      (Member 2020-2021, Vice -Chair 2021-2022) 

- Licensing committee (2020-2022) 

- Volunteer Leadership Conference Planning Committee 

      (Vice -Chair 2020-2021, Chair 2021-2022) 

- HR Committee (Member 2020-2021, Chair 2021-2022) 

- Finance Audit Committee (2020-2021) 

- Joint Relations Committee – OSPE (2020-2022) 

Other professional affiliations and community services: 

Member of OSPE since its inception. 

Years of Registration in Ontario: 34 years 

Candidate statement: 

I am concerned about the future of our profession:  

1. For PEO to remain relevant, we must be willing to adopt a 

governance culture that consistently makes decisions that serve 

and protect public interests. Self-regulation is a privilege, not a 

right, and PEO is in danger of losing this privilege, similar to the 

situation in BC and Quebec who failed to change.   

2. As part of the final phase of governance review, PEO will be 

evaluating its volunteer structure. PEO needs to continue to 

leverage the strength of its license holders to position itself on a 

path to become a more responsive, progressive regulator.  

3. Implement a shorter and simplified licensing process to make the 

progression through licensure less demanding for Canadian and 

international engineering graduates. 

I am seeking re-election for a second term on Council to continue 

working on these issues.  I encourage you to take time to get to know 

all the candidates and to vote. Have your say. Be proud of our 

profession! My email address: lroberge3@cogeco.ca. 


